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* 2019 Millage Rate – The City of Oxford Governing Authority has tentatively adopted a 

millage rate which will require an increase in property taxes by 9.36%. This tentative increase 

will result in a millage rate of 6.622 mills, an increase of 0.607 mills. Without this tentative tax 

increase, the millage rate will be no more than 6.015 mills. During this public hearing, Council 

will review the current year’s tax digest and levy along with the history of the tax digest and levy 

for the past five years to determine if they will adopt the 2019 millage rate of 6.662 mills.  
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